
Boy Scouts of America Baltimore Area Council 

DULANEY DISTRICT 
2019 WEBELOS CAMPOREE 

October 18, 19, 20, 2019 
Broad Creek Memorial Scout Reservation 

YMCA CAMP SPENCER

Survivor! Webelos Island 

Dear Cub Scout Pack Leaders: 

We invite you to kick off your 2019-2020 Webelos Program year by attending the 2019 Dulaney District 
Webelos Camporee. Highlights of the weekend program include: 

• 1st year Webelos Trails – an introduction to the Webelos Program.
• 2nd year Webelos Trails – test of your skills as you move towards the Arrow of Light
• Jamboree on the Air- scouts will meet and talk to other scouts from all over the world via the internet!
• Parent Trails for the 2nd year parents– adults get to experience firsthand the “patrol method”.
• Parent Trails for the 1st year parents—Dutch oven cooking demonstrations, program overview
• Den Flag competition – open to both 1st and 2nd year Webelos.
• Flag Retirement
• Scouts own
• Campfire
• Inspections – Are you prepared for the weekend?

Enclosed is a packet of information to assist you in planning for the 2019 Webelos Camporee. Included
are Registration Forms, Schedule of Events, General Instructions, Rules and Regulations, Suggested Personal 
Equipment Checklist, Camp Map, Model Campsite and a Permission Slip. The information provided should 
give you insight into what is expected to make this Camporee a memorable experience for all. It is your role to 
ensure your Webelos Leaders receive this information ASAP, so your Webelos can plan for this event. 

This year, we will be providing an opportunity for the Webelos den leaders to meet and build 
relationships with the Boy Scout units volunteering at the Camporee. Webelos leaders need Troop support to 
have den chiefs, camping opportunities and the necessary equipment to camp. The Den leaders will have a 
chance to check out units in their area. This will help them have a better program for their boys and promote 
bridging to a quality unit! More information will be available on Friday night at the leaders meeting at camp. 

Mark your calendars now and plan to attend the Dulaney District 2019 Webelos Camporee. We hope to 
see you there. This year’s enthusiastic Staff brings to the Camporee many years of experience to help make 
this weekend’s program the best ever. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to email 
don3039@gmail.com or call me at 410-207-7873. 

Yours in Scouting, 

Don Walters 
Don Walters 
Webelos Camporee Chairman 
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